
From: SGA Speaker of the Senate  
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 4:09 PM 
Subject: Your Access is suspended Ref 14702643. 7‐19‐2018 

 
 

Security Alert 

 
Your Access is suspended, because we recognized some unusual activity on your 
account, click on restore my account below. 

Restore my account  

 
We're letting you know we blocked yours access because security reason, please click on the 
link above. 

This alert relates to your Banking profile, rather than a particular account. 

Please sign in to your account and restore your access. 

 
 

 

Your last sign-in was XX/XX/XXXX 
 

 

 

This is a service email from Bank of America. Please note that you may receive service 
emails in accordance with your Bank of America service agreements, whether or not you 
elect to receive promotional email. 
  

 

 

 

Read our Privacy Notice. 
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